
NO. 19-1 , Innovation Rd. I , Hsinchu Science-
Based Industrial Park, Hsinchu, Taiwan, R.O.C.
TEL : 886-3-5782280   FAX : 886-3-5778270

Dear Sirs / Madam

     The manufacturer, MITAC TECHNOLOGY CORP., modified their Notebook PC
(FCC ID MAU007) but they wish to continue using the same FCC ID.

The following are the reasons why we have to do a Class II Change
1. Changed the LCD Panel ADI 12.1" TFT LCD into Hyundai 12.1" TFT LCD.
2. Changed the VGA chip ATI Mobility P- A27 into ATI Mobility -M1.

We have already tested the modified product and attached the test report. If you have any
question, please feel free to contact with us. Thank you very much.
Sincerely,

Alice Duan
ERSO/ITRI


